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This Week: 

 

• Marshmallow 

Experiment 

 

• Teaching Assistant 

Appreciation Day 

 

• Staff Vs Students 

 
 

 

Second Week Back! 

This week our students have completed various activities in Science that would blow your 

mind! As part of their BTEC Level 1 Introductory in Applied Science, students completed 

an experiment identifying the independent, dependent and control variables. They also 

had to talk about Health & Safety and safely using the Bunsen Burner without support 

from staff. Students enjoyed making some of the staff a hot chocolate to add to the mix! 

 

In addition to Science, students have also been very competitive this week playing Uno 

and Scattergories with staff. At Chesham, we love a bit of healthy competition, and so do 

our staff and students! Let’s just say the students had the upper hand! 

 

Finally, today is Teaching Assistant Appreciation day. Students enjoyed making mugs for 

their TAs to show how much they appreciate their hard work and dedication. 

Thank you for everything you do! 

 

“Chickens are 

descended from 

Dinosaurs you know 

Student 


